Linguistics at the Library — Episode 5

PhD placement students, Andrew Booth and Rowan Campbell write: This week is a
bumper episode because Andrew and Rowan are joined by Rosy Hall, who
completed her PhD placement at the British Library in 2017! We discuss island
communities and why these are linguistically interesting, before hearing

about Rosy’s own..
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